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Library Binding  
& Using the GPO Contract

Date
Tuesday, February 23, 2010

Time 
1:30 pm – 4:00 pm 

Place
Mumford Room, 6th floor 
Madison Building  
The Library of Congress.  

Metro/Directions
Capitol South (Orange & Blue 
Lines) Use the Main Entrance of 
the Madison building located at 
1st St. & Independence Ave., 

Sponsor 
FLICC Preservation  
& Digitization Working Group

Information 
Call (202) 707-4834  
TTY (202) 707-4995 
Request ADA Accommodations five 
business days in advance at  
ADA@loc.gov. 

Web Conferencing 
Opportunity 
If you would like to participate 
via web conferencing software, 
send email to  anha@loc.gov.
 
Registration 
Free. Open to all federal 
librarians but advance 
registration is required. Email 
Anne Harrison on anha@loc.gov 
to register. 

Cancellations 
Please notify Anne Harrison at 
anha@loc.gov.

FLICC Meeting  Announcement MA2010-7

	 Join your colleagues for a briefing 
on using the latest Government Printing 
Office (GPO) contract to procure library 
binding. This is an important session 
for library managers and staff directly 
involved in the binding preparation, 
shipment and receiving processes.

	 Holly Robertson, Head of Collections 
Care for the Library of Congress 
Preservation Directorate, will provide 
an overview of library binding.  A 
representative from GPO will outline the 
contract requirements and responsibilities 
of both vendor and library.  Eric Fairfield, 
HF Group, will provide an overview of 
binding operations and give a virtual tour 
of the bindery.  All presenters will be 
available to answer your questions.

	 A copy of the contract is available 
at http://www.loc.gov/flicc/about/
FLICC%20WGs/preservation/405-S-
final2009.pdf 


